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Mr Goland, thank you for your request to Megan Morris concerning the review 
of the enHealth's guideline The health effects of environmental noise - other 
than hearing loss (May 2004).  The update of the guideline is expected to be 
undertaken in the latter part of this year. We anticipate that there will be 
stakeholder consultation but at this stage cannot say when this will occur. We 
will ensure that Noise Watch is included in this consultation process.  
 
Thanks for your continued interest in environmental health matters. 
 
Adrian White | Director Health Protection Policy Coordination Section 
Office of Health Protection | Department of Health and Ageing |  
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